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First name: STEVE
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I do not support the proposed changes to the Special uses Handbook.  All ANILCA cabins should be phased out

and the land returned to it's Wilderness Character.  Cabins and other manmade objects are not compatible with

the Wilderness Act and should be eliminated, as was the original intent.  No new permits should be issued.

 

The simple statement provided to explain this complicated issue does not give enough information for the public

to make an educated decision.  Why didn't the Forest Service explain that this rule change goes against the

Wilderness Act and ANILCA?  This rule change has 'special interest' written all over it.  This land belongs to ALL

Americans, not just the few who have cabins in what is supposed to be Wilderness.  

 

Respectfully,

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


